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Hi Jeff,
 
For the comp plan index of record. Thanks.
 

OLIVER ORJIAKO
Director
COMMUNITY PLANNING

564.397.2280

                
 
From: Christina McRae <ckking2001@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 7:02 AM
To: Glen Yung <Glen.Yung@clark.wa.gov>; Michelle Belkot <Michelle.Belkot@clark.wa.gov>; Wil
Fuentes <Wil.Fuentes@clark.wa.gov>; Matt Little <Matt.Little@clark.wa.gov>; Sue Marshall
<Sue.Marshall@clark.wa.gov>; Kathleen Otto <Kathleen.Otto@clark.wa.gov>; Rebecca Messinger
<Rebecca.Messinger@clark.wa.gov>; Oliver Orjiako <Oliver.Orjiako@clark.wa.gov>; Jose Alvarez
<Jose.Alvarez@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Eminent Comp Plan Delay due to the proposed AG land study

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Dear Councilors,

I am writing as a concerned Clark county resident, who is unable to attend the county council
meeting , Thursday, May 7th 2025. I would like to strongly urge you to heed the council of your
staff. Do not begin this AG land study.
 
Please see my attached letter. 
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 May 6, 2025  


To: Clark County Councilors  
1300 Franklin Street, 6th Floor  
Vancouver, WA 98660  
 
RE: Eminent Comp Plan Delay due to the proposed AG land study  


Dear Councilors,  


I am writing as a concerned Clark county resident, who is unable to attend the county council 
meeting , Thursday, May 7th 2025. I would like to strongly urge you to heed the council of your staff. 
Do not begin this AG land study.  


The AG land study in question will certainly create delays in the completion of the comp plan will 
place the county once again in a NON-COMPLIANT STATE with our state Growth Management Act.  


The consequences will be harmful to the county financial status in many ways. As we have seen in 
the past one such consequence is the lack of applying for grants due to our county not meeting the 
requirements for the grant application. Further consequences will also be the lack of being granted 
low-cost loans for much need county infrastructure.  


Why the council would knowingly venture down this path can only be viewed as reckless. The optics 
of this action highlight the majority of the council placing the desires of a few landowners 
/developers ahead of the needs of the county as a whole.  


The purpose of the comp plan update is to grow our county with an organized plan in place. Not to 
be rushed into any hasty decisions as a result of any pressure from the building industry.  


The county council members represent more people than the few people representing the building 
trades. It is time to choose what is best for the county as a whole.  


As far as the AG land goes – The loss of 519 acres of agricultural land in Clark County’s 
Comprehensive Plan Update to sprawling development, is a huge detriment to your constituents, 
Do not sacrifice the climate crisis, housing, transportation, parks and critical farmland for 
developers!  


Thank you, 


Christina McRae 
Clark Country Resident 























Thank you for your consideration.
 
Christina McRae
Clark County Resident 


